
Harper DAEP High School 

SDMC Meeting Minutes 

May 18, 2023  

 

Mr. Shore called to order the regular meeting of the SDMC at 3:35 pm on May 18, 2023. 

I. Roll call 

Mr. Shore conducted a roll call. The following SDMC members were present: Elias Westbooks, Susan 

Tittle, Alberto Lira, Mary Hughs-Becher, and Sanettia Coats  

II. Agenda Items 

1. Check-In Committee for 2023-2024 School Year  

2. Projection for next school year/ What we’d like our culture to be.    

3. Escorting of late students  

III. Items 

• Mr. Shore shared the idea of a check in committee and meeting once a week to share ideas 

and make adjustments to check in procedures.  

 

• Ms. M.J. Hughes-Becher shared projecting ideas for next school year.  Seeing what works, 

what needs improving and what is not working.  Green, Yellow, Red light system. Mr. Shore 

also mentioned needing to clarify the rolls of staff members and being held accountable for 

their duties.  

 

• Ms. Coats shared concerns with late students needing to be escorted to check in area. The 

SDMC members shared their concerns and ideas on how to improve the check in process 

and how to keep students from walking campus unescorted.  

 

 

• Mr. Shore asked if anyone had any further concerns. 

 

IV. Adjournment 

Mr. Shore adjourned the meeting at 4:31 p.m.  


